
March 23, 2020 
 
Greetings, 
 
Just a few quick notes from today in Superior Court. 
 

1.) Jennifer Kluver reports that while she understandably received many emails today, the 
substantial majority were legitimate and reflected compliance with the previously issued 
directions. Thank you! If you have not read the instructions and orders issued in your practice 
area, they are available at the Kitsap County Superior Court website: 
https://www.kitsapgov.com/sc/. 
 

2.) Communications regarding scheduling should be done with Jennifer Kluver via email at: 
JKluver@co.kitsap.wa.us. 
 

3.) Again, before reaching out to Jennifer about court dates please talk to the necessary individuals 
in your case to work on agreed upon dates. We will do our best to accommodate you. 

 
4.) Documents you would like the bench to review, as well as proposed orders should be emailed 

to: superiorcourt@co.kitsap.wa.us.  
 

5.) Again, please remember that the documents you submit to the Court are bench copies and 
proposed orders. The judge who signs an order will place it in the file basket. All other 
documents and any originals you need to have filed should be done through the  Kitsap County 
Superior Court Clerk’s Office consistent with their procedures. 

 
6.) Our 3:00 p.m. arraignment calendar was held via video in District Court Courtroom 105. Many 

thanks for their continued collaboration. 
 

7.) I have already received some excellent feedback regarding proposed statutory changes that may 
be invoked by Governor Inslee via executive order. I will be working on correspondence tonight 
to Chief Justice Stephens with all of your input. Chief Justice Stephens requests the feedback be 
received by noon tomorrow. Please reach out to the Team Captain in your area of practice if you 
have ideas and suggestions for Governor Inslee. But don’t delay!  
 

Yours, Kevin 
 
Kevin Hull, Presiding Judge 
Kitsap County Superior Court 
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